
FISHBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL – Non-Confidential Report 
Committee: Full Council 
Meeting Date: 20 May 2024 
Report by: Parish Clerk 
Subject: Wildlife Officer request 
Agenda Item: 22.3.1 
 
 
The Wildlife Officer at CDC has requested the following: 
 
Try and make sure any light spill is below 0.4 lux, as bats are not disturbed by anything below this 
light output level. So, it would be good to know the amount of light each one is giving out if you can 
check with the company supplying them. It would also be preferable to have them only come on 
when they detect movement. 
 
The Roman Palace would like us to comply with any requests from the wildlife officer. 
 
 
Action by the Council: to decide whether to accept, amend or reject the request. 


